
 

 

 
17th September 2021 

 

 
To: Parents of Junior School Children 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Junior School Harvest Festival – Wednesday 22nd September 2021 
 

This year, we are holding our Harvest Festival as an in-school assembly on Wednesday 22nd 
September. We have decided not to invite parents into school this year due to the on-going 
Covid situation, but instead will share a link with you to watch the assembly at home. This link 
will be available to watch until Friday 24th September. The link will be emailed to you on 
Wednesday 22nd September.  

 
We are delighted to renew our partnership with Emmanuel House, a Nottingham-based charity 
that supports the vulnerable and homeless. They would be most grateful to receive donations 
of the following items: 
 

· Fruit pots 
· Gravy granules 
· Jars of cooking sauces (pasta, curry, etc.)  
· Multipacks of bottled water, fruit juice or soft drinks  
· Tins of custard, minced beef and onions, potatoes, stewing steak, tomatoes, tuna 

 
If you are able to, please would you send any donations in a box or a bag to School before 
Friday 24th September 2021, and, as part of our Harvest celebrations, we shall ensure these 
are received by Emmanuel House to help them in their fantastic work helping those less 
fortunate than ourselves. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss M Purchase 
 
 
 
 
 
 


